
Principalôs note: 
 

Kia ora koutou! 
 
Despite the Covid hiccup in the middle of last week everything is going well at Salford School 
for term one so far. 
 

As always we love having students show leadership across the school and we recently created our 2021 
School Council with students from Rooms 2 ï 8 having representatives in this group. 
 

Congratulations to: Riley, Lewis , Bianka, Bianca, Lexi, Callum , 
Charlotte L,  Jack, Abigail, Liam, Hunter F,  Amelia W, Peyton 
and Hollie who will be working on improving the school this year 
by sharing their thinking and ideas. Also gaining the voice of  
students throughout the school to develop Salford for everyone. 
Our physical outdoor spaces will be a focus for 2021, we look 
forward to seeing what the children come up with and the action 
that takes place as a result. 
 

Meet The Teacher 
This is now being held this Wednesday 24

th
 February. 

Bring along a picnic tea from 5:00pm and enjoy community 
company. Formalities will begin in the hall at 5:30pm. If the 
weather is unsuitable for a picnic we will just start the  
evening at 5:30pm in the hall. 
 

There will be some maps of the school and pieces of paper 
around for you to respond to questions and to share your 
thinking. It would be appreciated if you could take some 
time to do this (some of it will help the School Council with their focus and work for 2021). 
 

The teachers will be in their classrooms from 5:45pm until 6:30pm. We encourage your child(ren) to show 
you their class, talk about their learning and routines, and what they have been focusing on in this time.  
Please note there is no formal meeting during this time. (It is not 1:1 interviews). The teacher is there to 
support your child if they need it, answer any questions you may have, and to introduce themselves if 
there hasnôt been a chance for this, this year. If you have anything you wish to let the teacher know about 
your child please do so. 
 

PB4L (Positive Behaviour for Learning) 
Our new card system as part of our PB4L programme is 
going well. Children are very excitedly explaining how 
many spots they have filled, and we have a steady stream 
of children coming to the office to claim wee rewards for 
their filled cards each day. 
 

It is great to see the children enthusiastic about this new 
system. 
 

If you are able to help out with prizes in anyway it would be 
gratefully appreciated. Small stationery items, stickers, 
dinkies or other medium type prizes such as caps, books 
etc would all be awesome. Larger items would be used for 
bronze, silver and gold prizes with smaller items being for 
the interim card fillers. Please drop any donations for the 
prizes to the office. Thank you. 
 

Life Education 
The children enjoyed their sessions with Harold and Teresa focusing on a range of Health and Wellbeing 
topics. Please ask your children about their learning at Life Education. We look forward to having Teresa 
and Harold back at the beginning of next year to support in class learning again. 
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Chatbus 
The children enjoyed having Matua Miles visit us on Friday with 
the Chatbus. Matua Miles spent time with each class on Friday 
and the children also got to look through the óbusô.  
 
This has been a long journey for Tisbury, Myross Bush, Otatara, 
Waihopai and Salford Schools, needless to say we are all very 
excited to have it started to support the mental and social well 
being of our tamariki.  
 
Huge thanks to Andrew Rushton for his involvement as part of Salford School and the Chatbus South Trust 
in getting Chatbus up and running. 
 
Referral forms are available from the office if you wish to refer your child to the Chatbus. There is a box in 
the office to pop any referrals into.  Matua Miles checks these each week when he visits.  The children 
were also shown how they could make referrals  and of course teaching staff can make referrals as well. 
 
Adventure Southland 
We are very excited to have the team from Adventure Southland working with our Year 5 and 6 boys over 
the next two terms.  Roughly each fortnight on Wednesday mornings our Year 5 and 6 boys will have an 
hour (per group) working on their group work and communication skills, leadership and values focus.  
 
We have identified the need for more positive male presence within the school and have introduced this 
initiative to support our senior boys to be excellent role models. 
 
Year 6 Camp 
We wish all of the Year 6 students heading off to Camp  
Columba next Monday a fabulous time! 
Thank you to the parents and whanau who are supporting 
this trip, we trust you will have a lot of fun with the students 
over the three days.  
 

Mrs Rutledge and Ms Henery are also looking forward to 
the time with the students as they are challenged and de-
velop many skills including team work. 
 
Thank you to the Year 6 teachers for their work in preparing the students for camp. 
 

 

Working Bee 

We will set a date for our working bee in the next two weeks.  We will also have a list 
of jobs / goals to achieve and resources that you may be able to help us with. We look 
forward to having community work on the school for the benefit of the tamariki. 

 

 

Goal Setting Meetings 
We are looking forward to our goal setting meetings. These are coming up on the 17

th
 and 18

th
 March. 

These meetings will be 10 minutes per child. More information and the link for booking times will come out 
in the next couple of weeks. 
 
E raka te maui, e raka te katau! 
A community can use all the skills of its people. 
 
Nga mihi nui 
 
Sarah Gibbs 
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REMINDERS 

SPORTS UPDATE 

Salford has three sporting codes underway.  

Summer Football, Summer Touch and  

Summer Cricket. 
 

Summer Football 

Year 1/2 

Salford Insteps 

Salford Heel Kicks 

Salford Toe Kicks 
 

Year 3/4  

Salford Inside Kicks 

Salford Outside Kicks 
 

Year 5/6 

Salford Free Kicks 

Salford Aces 
 

A total of  40 students participating. 

 

Summer Touch 

Year 1/2 

Salford Kakas 

Salford Tuis 
 

Year 3/4 

Salford Knights 

Salford Maidens 
 

Year 5/6 

Salford Voyagers 

Salford Wizards 

 

A total of  40 students participating 
 

All sport is very dependent on Parental 

support and Salford thanks all those  

parents who have come forward to assist 

with Summer Sport.   Thank you. 

Summer Cricket 

Superstars 

BeginnersðYear 1/2ð3 students participating 

IntermediateðYear 3/4ð 

AdvancedðYear 5/6ð3 students participating 
 

Girls Smash 

Year 1-8ð3 students participating 

Thankyou to parents for assisting. 

 

https://www.subwayexpress.co.nz/


Here are all the lovely faces in Room 14. Nearly all these children had their very first day at school in the first 
week of term. Welcome to Salford School!  

Students were given Magic Play Dough on their first day of school! If the  playdough changed colour as 
they played with it meant they were going to have a fantastic school year. Luckily they all did! 

ROOM 14 UPDATE  


